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Dear Valued CMA CGM Customer, 
 
Please note that the inland rail situation in the United States has improved in recent weeks.  
Most IPI rail ramps are much more fluid than they were earlier this year, and cargo is  
moving better. 
 
Chicago, Dallas, Kansas City, and Memphis are the destinations where we see the most 
improvements, and we expect the situation to further improve over the coming weeks. 
 
CMA CGM implemented dray-off programs this year which have contributed to reducing 
congestion (Chicago, Dallas, Denver).  It is also worth noting that CMA CGM positioned 
dedicated chassis assets for Carrier Haulage moves in Chicago, Columbus, Memphis,  
Kansas City, Atlanta and Dallas.  These actions have all contributed to reducing congestion  
in those inland locations. 
 
Considering ongoing improvements in fluidity, please note that CMA CGM is open and  
receiving import bookings for ALL of our inland destinations. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding 
the above, please contact your local CMA CGM sales representative.  For current schedule 
activity please visit our website at www.cma-cgm.com. 
 
Best regards, 
CMA CGM (America) LLC 

1-877-556-6308 
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